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Dear St. Celestine School Families, 
 

Please read the flyer about St. Celestine School activities for celebrating 
Catholic Schools Week from January 28 until February 3, 2024. We have so 
much to celebrate! 
 
 

Registration for the 2024/25 School Year has begun. After January 26, 
2024, the Registration Fee will increase from $100 per family to $125 per family. 
Please also keep in mind all accounts for the 2023/24 school year must be paid 
and in good standing for registration to be accepted. 

 
Also please mark your calendars with the following dates: 
 

 1/24/24 Queen of Hearts drawing at Tony D’s 
 1/29/24 Pizza with the Principal at 6:30pm 
 2/6/24 2pm Dismissal  

 

With Prayers, Gratitude and Blessings, 

Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 
 



                           St. Celestine School  
                      
                           Catholic Schools Week 2024 
Sunday, January 28 –  Early Childhood Meeting 10:30; Family Mass 11:00; and    
Open House 12-2 

We will be selling Queen of Hearts tickets at the Open House! 

Students who come in uniform for Mass and Open House will get Out of Uniform 
Passes! 

Monday, January 29 – We celebrate our Community! 

Kindness Rocks-  Each student will paint a rock with a symbol of kindness or peace. When the 
rocks are dry, they can take a rock home or to somewhere in the neighborhood. Students should 
take pictures of where they put their rocks and send them to school where we can post them on 
social media. 

Soup-er Bowl-  By the end of the week, students should bring a can of soup to school. They get 

to put the can in a box labeled for the team they think will win the Super Bowl.  

Students may dress down in jerseys for their favorite sports team or in SCS Spirit wear. 

Tuesday, January 30 – We celebrate our cultures! 

Flag & Culture Trivia 

Students will be mixed on teams for a trivia game about language, culture and traditions 

throughout the world. Games will be hosted in the Gym, Lunchroom, and Annex.  

All School Mass 

We will have an All School mass at 1:45. 

Students may dress in the colors of their ethnicity or in traditional clothes. 

Wednesday, January 31 – We celebrate vocations! 

Saint Scavenger Hunt 

Prior to Catholic Schools Week, each grade created a Poster for their Classroom saint 

and the saint is hung in the hallway. 

Classes go throughout the building and complete a “Saint Scavenger Hunt” in the 

afternoon. The completed hunts with the most correct answers will get rewards. 

100th Day of School 



Our Early Childhood Grades will celebrate the 100th day of School 

 

Thursday, February 1– We celebrate our Students! 

2nd Annual St. Celestine Olympics 

The 8th Grade is hosting the 2nd Annual St. Celestine Olympics. Students are in teams 
and will play games created and run by the 8th graders, starting at 8:20am. It will be a 
fun way to have our buddies play and enjoy each other’s company. 

Students may dress down today. Classes will enjoy movies in the afternoon. 

 

 

Friday, February 2 – We celebrate our staff! 

Fun Facts about our teachers 

Our classes will gather in the afternoon for an assembly celebrating the teachers and 
staff at 2:40pm. 

Our staff will have treats in the morning. 

Teachers may dress down. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to register for the 2024/25 School Year. After 
January 26, the registration fee increases from $100 to $125 per 
family. Space is limited in classes! 



Sunday
January 28, 2024

12:00 pm - 2:00 pm 
St. Celestine Parents’ Club School 

Uniform Resale Shop will be open for 
business during Open House!

The sale will be held in 
the lunchroom.

Cash & Check Sales
Checks to 

St. Celestine Parents Club

Uniform 
Resale Shop

St. Celestine School



All volunteers working with students 

must meet the Archdiocese of Chicago 

requirements for volunteering.  Click here 

to get started! 

https://stcelestineschool.org/volunteers/

Volunteer 
Requirements✔

Are you interested in volunteering for 

upcoming Parents’ Club sponsored events?  

Click here for all of our current volunteer 

opportunities!

https://signup.com/go/hSZuUBk

Volunteer Sign Up✔

St. Celestine Parents’ Club is blessed to have many volunteers!  Through the 

commitment of these volunteers, we are able to provide many opportunities to our 

students, staff, and community!  Are you interested in volunteering?  

Check out these resources to get you started on your volunteer experience!  

St. Celestine School 
Parents Club
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Floor Hockey  
Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 2/7 Kinder & 1st 5:30-6:45 
      2nd & 3rd 6:45-8:00 
Wednesday 2/14 Kinder & 1st 5:30-6:45 
      2nd & 3rd 6:45-8:00 
Wednesday 2/21 Kinder & 1st 5:30-6:45 
       2nd & 3rd 6:45-8:00 
Wednesday 2/28 Kinder & 1st 5:30-6:45* 
       2nd & 3rd 6:45-8:00* 
 
*indicates pizza party day 
 


